
The Katy Bindon Scholarship 

This scholarship, one or more valued at $1,000.00 each annually, was created by 
friends of Dr. Katy Bindon with the assistance of the local branch of the Memorial 
University of Newfoundland Alumni Association and colleagues at Grenfell 
Campus. It was created to mark the contribution that Dr. Bindon made at the 
college during her tenure as its principal from 1991-1997. The scholarship is to be 
awarded to a student entering his or her fourth year in any degree program 
offered at Grenfell Campus and submits a brief essay expressing their combined 
academic excellence with an outstanding contribution to student life.  The 
scholarship is to be awarded by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate 
Scholarships, Bursaries and Awards on the recommendation of the Scholarship 
Committee at Grenfell Campus.

Name: ___________________________     Student #: _______________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________  

Are you in receipt of a Canada Student Loan? _____________________________  

If so, S.I.N. ________________________ D.O.B. ___________________________  

Are you a full-time student? ______________________  

Are you entering your 4th year of study? ___________________________ 

On a separate sheet describe your contribution to student life at Grenfell Campus. 

Deadline:  October 13

Please email completed application and any other required materials to 
studentservices@grenfell.mun.ca  
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